
PTFA meeting 23rd Oct 19 5.00pm 

Apologies for absence  R Smith  

K Jordan, J Staniforth, N Wright, K Boddy 

President – K Jordan 

Chair  - Vacant position 

Secretary – Vacant position 

Treasurer –J Staniforth 

 

N Wright has decided to step down as chair so we are without a chair for the PTFA at the moment. 

The finances were discussed and the bank balance at the moment is £8357.32 as at 31/8/19. 

There were no bids for consideration. 

Next events and dates. 

It was decided in the meeting  that the Christmas Raffle would go ahead to be drawn at the Winter 

Warmer event on Thursday 19th December  in school. 

The Cyclocross Café on 10th November would be organised requesting baking and shifts to serve in 

the café. 

The PTFA would organise refreshments for the Winter Warmer on 19th Dec 19 

It was suggested a whole school sponsored walk should be organised and senior students should be 

involved. 

The main focus of fund raising would be an outdoor shelter for students at lunchtime. 

The Craft club requested some money to make things for next years Nidderdale Show. A 

contribution of £150.00 was agreed. It was also agreed to pay £75.00 for a bench. 

It was noted that it might be a good idea to have an evening event at The Pancake House for parents 

of new students to meet and get to know each other. The committee should contact the Pancake 

House to see if they would be willing to host an event for the community. 

The meeting closed at 5.45pm 


